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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy David Cullinane TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
31/03/2021 
 
PQ 11995-21 To ask the Minister for Health the number of late, delayed or missed vaccine 
deliveries from the HSE to hospitals, general practitioner practices and other vaccination 
administration locations by county; the quantity of doses delayed and the length of delay for each 
occurrence in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -  
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane 
 
Thank you for your representation. The roll out of the vaccine programme is complex and reliant on 
vaccine supply. Clarification has been received from the vaccine programme and the data requested 
is not available. You will be aware that data is published daily and can be found in the following link 
https://covid19ireland-geohive.hub.arcgis.com/pages/vaccinations  
 
I hope this provides you with assistance, 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
__________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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